
RESPONSE SUMMARY

AMENDMENT BYLAW NOS. 2450.14 & 2451.27

D Approval Recommended for Reasons D Interests Unaffected by Bylaw

Outlined Below

D Approval Recommended Subject to fiTApproval Not Recommended Due

Conditions Below to Reasons Outlined Below

Council considered this at the November 4th Council meeting with the following
staff recommendations see below:

Staff recommend the following:

Approval not recommended for the reasons outlined below:

1. The RDOS is currently undertaking a review of the Electoral Area A OCP. This proposal Is best
reviewed in the context of the OCP review.

2. The visual Impact of the proposed road network and building sites is unclear from the
Information provided to date.

3. Proposal is not consistent with the policies of ?e Regional Growth Strategy.

Signature: Signed By: Gina MacKav. MCIP. RPP

,. Town of Osoyoos

Date: November 6. 2019

Title: Director of Planning and Development
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